From: Neng Thang <thangbts@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jun 18, 2018 at 10:15 AM
Subject: Prayer Letter
To: prayerletters <prayerletters@baptistworldmission.org>
Dear Praying Friend,
 
We thank the Lord for what He is doing through us in the Land of Myanmar!
 
Thank you for your co-labors with us for the furtherance of the Gospel.
 
Grace Baptist Church and the sister churches are doing well.
The Monsoon season (rainy) is already here and we have heavy rain in Yangon.
 
We are thrilled to send you this letter to you about the school which was opened on June 1, 2018. We dare not give you the report until the 3rd week of the month because, unlike America, students show up the first two or three weeks after the orientation without prior contact with the school. We thought no more new student was coming but two more students come last week.
 
Last year we graduated 18 students who are at present serving the Lord in our country.
This Academic year we have 19 new students so far and two of them are not included in the photos yet. We thank the Lord for bringing students to us to train.
 
 
Please pray for:
 
1.The needs of the students
2. Health for the 11 faculty members
3. The New School Building ( in the process of approval)
4. The needed building funds to come in soon
5. The testimony of both the church as well as the school
 
Thank you very much for your sacrificial givings and fervant prayer supports. The Lord has been working through you and our co-lobor is bearing fruits for the glory of the Lord.
 
The Lord bless you!
 
Neng & Niang Thang
Yangon
Myanmar
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